### **Sub-Committee AES Meeting**

# **NVH Audio and Sound (NAS)**

08.10.2021 at 16:00 O'clock

#### **Participants:**

- Agnieszka Oltarzewska
- Samira Mohamady
- Dewey Du

#### Meeting minutes:

- Discussion:
  - o What is the purpose of subcommittee?
  - o Clarify the problems difficulties and challenges in this field
  - Target discussion
  - o Panel discussion
- We could organize a planer discussion in AES 2022 International Automotive Audio Conference
- Plan a trial Panel discussion in TC-AA
- Collect the topics related to NAS for the purpose of panel discussion.
  - Aga: Asking the audio about their experience in collaborating with NVH group and vice versa

#### To dos:

#### @all:

- Collect the topics related to NAS for the purpose of panel discussion.
- Organize a planer discussion in AES 2022 International Automotive Audio Conference
- Break the task to plan the planner discussion
- Plan a trial Panel discussion in TC-AA

#### @ Samira:

- Use the following emails for JIRA and Confluence page
  - o Siemens of Aga for Confluence
  - Harman Email of Dewey

• Ask her colleague for the participating in NAS meetings

## @ Aga:

• Invite her colleague to join the NAS Team from **22.10.2021**